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——In Between—— 

August 18, 2018 

Sunday, August 19 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 10:00 am Church Conference 

 11:00 am Worship: “Get Everyone Here” Day 

Monday, August 20 

   3:30 pm Church Staff Meeting 

   7:00 pm Building & Grounds Committee 

Tuesday, August 21 

   7:00 pm Deacons’ Meeting  

 Wednesday, August 22 

   6:00 pm Adult Bible Study, FH 

   6:00 pm Christ’s Kids (Grades 1-5) 

   7:00 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 

Friday, August 24 

   9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps (CWJC) 

 

Worshiping Together 
August 19, 2018 

11:00 am 

Get Everyone Here Day 

 

The Church 

Matthew 16:13-20  

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

 

 

The “12 Sundays Challenge,” issued by our pas-

tor, challenges the church to make a commit-

ment to try and miss no more than 12 Sundays 

in a year (from August 19, 2018 to August 18, 

2019). 

 

This Sunday, August 19, in order to kick-off the 

“12 Sundays Challenge” we are having our “Get 

Everyone Here” Day. Join us for worship, a 

group picture on the Main Street steps, and a 

church-wide lunch. 

Church Conference 
Sunday, August 19 at 10:50 am 

To vote on the Nominating Committee report for 

the 2018-19 Church Year. The report was mailed 

on August 7.  

Chowan Freshman Move-In Day 
Saturday, August 18 

Our church will join other churches in our commu-

nity as we form a “Food Court” inside the Hawks 

Nest at which freshmen and their families may 

take a break from moving into the dorms by enjoy-

ing a free lunch. Lunch will be served from 11:00 

am to 1:30 pm. 

 

FBC volunteers will meet at the church at 10:00 

am.  Let Rev. Thompson know if you plan to help 

in any way. 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 
Week of  August 19- 25 

Minister on Call  

 Rev.  Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Charles Hughes, 287-8403 

 Don Joyner, 396-1957  

Extended Session - August 19 

 Birth-Age 2: Jessica Brinkley, Melanie Byrum, 

  and Debbie Magette 

 Ages 3-5: Harriet Byrum and Kari Pierce 

Ushers - August 19 

 Heath Britt, Pike Harrington, Jane Marie

 Hollingsworth, Steven Hollingsworth, Nat 

 Riddick, and Peggy Springfield;  

 Balcony—Fletcher Pierce and Walt Pierce 

Sound System - August 19 

 James Early 

Floral Offering - August 19 

 Linda, Earl, & April Futrell 

Home Delivered Meals - August 20 

 Edgar and Rosa Swain 

Food Pantry - August 24 
 Bonnie Revelle 

Week of  August 26- September 1 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Gloria Freeman, 395- 0370 

 Jean Parker, 395-1464 

Extended Session - August 26 

 Birth-Age 2: Austine Evans, Ernie Evans, and 

  Bess Leary  

 Ages 3-5: James and Eva Early 

Ushers - August 26 

 Carolyn Arrington, Josh Brinkley, Bill 

 Magette, Spencer Matthews, Chip Rose, and 

 Chloe Rose;  

 Balcony—Keith Rawls and Andy Woodard 

Sound System - August 26 

 Henry Daniels 

Floral Offering - August 26 

 Ed Copeland, Sr. 

Home Delivered Meals - August 27 

 Austine Evans and Mary Ann Umphlett 

Food Pantry - August 31 

 Otis and June Payne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 12, 2018 

Weekly Need $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 9,915.23 

Difference $ 1,360.23 

 

YTD Needs $ 273,760.00 

YTD Offerings $ 265,384.00 

YTD Difference $ (-8,376.00) 

 

YTD Global Missions Offering $ 6,448.97 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Our Christian Sympathy 

We offer our sympathy to the family of Ruth 

Overton who passed away on Sunday, August 

12. Her funeral will be held on Saturday, Au-

gust 18 at 3 p.m. at Garrett-Sykes Funeral 

Home in Ahoskie.  

Prayer Chain 

2018-19 Church Year 

For many years Gayle Cross has been the faithful 

coordinator of our Prayer Chain Ministry. Thank 

you, Gayle, for using your gifts in this way. For 

the 2018-19 Church Year, Gayle is passing that 

mantle to Peggy Springfield. Thank you, Peggy, 

for following in Gayle’s footsteps. 

 

As Peggy plans for the new church year, she needs 

to hear from current participants to learn if they 

would like to continue serving. If you’re not cur-

rently part of the Prayer Chain Ministry but 

would like to be, you are encouraged to contact 

Peggy too. She may be reached at 252-287-5119 or 

peg1nc@yahoo.com. 

Bible Presentation 

for Grades 1, 6 and 7 

 
 

 

 

Sunday, September 2 


